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Le Maire Beirut 8/1/2020

Mr. Alexander Zein

Zein Engineering

With reference to your letter dated Dec 14" 2020, we are pleased to inform you that it is our pleasure to

participate on a Jury for the Worldwide Students Competition to rebuild the Port of Beirut,

Meanwhile, you are kindly requested to provide us with a detailed suggestion on launching this

competition to be discussed during the Municipal Council meeting for the necessary approvals.

Best Regards,

Jamal Itani
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